
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We’re looking for powerful, innovative, and disruptive 

thinkers for the nation’s largest computer science 

competition for middle school girls 

 

ProjectCSGIRLS 
 

Announcing the 2017 

ProjectCSGIRLS Competition for 

Middle School Girls! 
 
Registration closes February 15th, 2017. The 
deadline to submit projects is April 15th, 2017. 
Mentors will be provided on a first-come, first- 
serve basis so register early! 

 
Are you interested in using computer science and technology to 

tackle critical social issues facing the world today? Register now for 

the 2017 ProjectCSGIRLS Competition for Middle School Girls! 
 

The competition is open to all middle school girls in 6th, 7th, or 8th 

grade during the 2016-2017 school year residing in the United 

States. Both individuals and teams of up to three girls may compete.  

 

www.projectcsgirls.com/register  

Eligibility… 

Open to all middle school 

(6th - 8th grade) girls 

residing in the United 

States. Homeschooled girls 

are welcome to participate! 
 

The Challenge…  

Build something using 

computer science and 

technology to help solve a 

social problem under one of 

three themes: global health, 

a safer world, and intelligent 

technology. 
 

Awards… 

Semifinalists will receive 

recognition on our website, 

Finalists will receive a paid 

trip to our national gala in 

DC, awesome awards, and 

swag. National winners will 

be announced at the gala. 
 

The National Gala… 

The ultimate celebration of 

girls in computing. Invitees 

will tour tech companies, 

participate in workshops, 

and listen to guest speakers. 

 
ProjectCSGIRLS is a 

501(c)(3) national 
nonprofit organization 

working to close the 
gender gap in computer 
science and technology. 

We run a national 
computer science 

competition for middle 
school girls and 

workshops around the 
country. 

http://www.projectcsgirls.com/

